
                      The Town of Lloyd Beautification Committee 

   October 5, 2023, Minutes 

Present: Darlene Plavchak, Craig Trunks, Patricia Scott 

Absent: Lenny Auchmoody 

Call To Order: Meeting was called to order at 5:00 p.m. 

August Minutes were read and approved.  

There are no September Minutes as the meeting was held to plan for the 2023-2024 

budget.  

Financial Report: was given by Darlene Plavchak. The invoice from Wallkill View 

Farms for the hanging baskets, Downtown Decorations for the holiday decorations, 

Amazon for the Scarecrow event and Lowes for the fall plantings were all submitted to 

be paid.  

Total expenditures-$4,522.29 

Old Business:  

a. Scarecrow Event-even though the weather did not cooperate, attendance 

was good, and 50 scarecrows were made and placed throughout the hamlet. 

Photos of the event are on our Facebook page as are our posts thanking 

each vendor who donated to the event. Children and families were 

encouraged to look for their scarecrows. 

b. Flower Displays-fall flowers replaced the spring plants in the fountain area. 

The garden next to Studio 89 was decorated at the request of the business 

owner, Amy Dooley. Flowerpots were placed at the intersection of Church and 

Vineyard Ave with mums. 

c. Rotary Donation-Darlene submitted a letter to the Highland Rotary asking for 

a donation to purchase the white lights for trees in the hamlet. The Highland 

Rotary graciously donated the money for the lights. Next step is to submit the 

order to Margaret, Confidential Secretary to the Supervisor. 

New Business:  

a. Shed Bids-Three bids were submitted for the committee to look over. After 

careful consideration the committee decided their number one choice was 

Grey’s Woodworks 12x12 Heritage Mini Barn. 

b. Committee Members-new committee member, Pattie Monahan 

Next Meeting: Thursday, November 2, 2023 

Meeting Adjourned: 6:00 p.m. 

Respectfully Submitted by Darlene Plavchak-Co-Chair 



 

 

 

 

 


